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    Jewish Studies Committee
 
The Jewish Studies Committee and Hillel at SUNY Cortland are pleased to announce their 2013 Holocaust Remembrance Day Lecture: 


[image: image2]
This is a particularly important annual Remembrance event and we are pleased to emphasize the topic that Chris Sperry will address.  The lessons of the Holocaust are expressed in the words “Never Again”, but these words require that in each generation we teach these words and the tragic significance of the Holocaust to a younger generation.   

Chris Sperry (Ithaca College) is uniquely well qualified to discuss this issue. It will be of interest not only to students and staff at SUNY Cortland but to the wider community, especially teachers and students in public high schools.   In addition to his position as the Director of Curriculum and Staff Development in Project Look sharp at Ithaca College, Chris Sperry has been a teacher in high schools for more than twenty-five years.    He has also actively developed curriculum and has been training teachers in teaching the Holocaust and moral issues in history.

Sperry’s Holocaust curriculum is the cornerstone for a class that he teaches and that has had a lasting impact on hundreds of students.   “Teaching about the Holocaust”, he has said, “has been the core pedagogical experience that has shaped my approach to teaching about moral and historical issues.” 

Sperry is  a long-time English teacher at Ithaca’s Lehman Alternative Community School.  Since 1986 he has centered the first semester of his 10th grade Facing History and Ourselves English class on an intensive study of the Holocaust and human behavior.  He will be accompanied by current and past students of his class Facing History and Ourselves.  Chris and his students from  Ithaca will discuss the reasons for, and impact of  their intensive study of Holocaust on themselves.

 For Sperry, teaching about the Holocaust involves not only educating young people but also conveying the moral important of “never forgetting” such horrors.   His curriculum materials have been downloaded tens of thousands of times globally.”   He has been widely recognized for his work and  received the 2008 National Council for the Social Studies Award for Global Understanding.     

 For further information please contact Professor Linda Lavine at 607.753.2040 or by E-mail at   Linda.Lavine@cortland.edu .  Interested persons may also contact Professor Henry Steck at 607.753.4807 or steckh@cortland.edu.  
 
Holocaust Remembrance Day and Chris Sperry’s talk are sponsored by the SUNY Cortland Jewish Studies Committee and by Hillel, the Jewish student group at Cortland.   The Holocaust Remembrance event is co-sponsored by the Inter-Faith Center, the Center on Gender and Inter-Cultural Studies and by the Campus Artists and Lecture Series at SUNY Cortland.   







March 31, 2013
On the Importance of Teaching About the Holocaust


Chris Sperry (Ithaca College)


April 8 – 7p.m.


Sperry Learning Resources Center – Room 205


On the SUNY Cortland campus


 








_974258176.unknown

